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Olivia Dias

From: THOMPSON Seth <Seth.THOMPSON@aviation.state.or.us>
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:45 PM
To: Olivia Dias
Subject: RE: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02MOD1 for 575 

Salem Heights Ave S

Good afternoon, Olivia.  
 
The Oregon Department of Aviation (ODA) has no comment on Case Number: SUB-ADJ19-02MOD1 for 575 Salem 
Heights Ave S.  
 
Thank you for allowing the ODA to comment on this proposal. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Seth Thompson 
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION 
AVIATION PLANNER 
 

    

OFFICE 503-378-2529  CELL 503-507-6965 
 
EMAIL seth.thompson@aviation.state.or.us   
 
3040 25TH STREET SE,  SALEM, OR  97302 
 
WWW.OREGON.GOV/AVIATION 

 

From: Zachery Cardoso <ZCardoso@cityofsalem.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 9:58 AM 
To: Zachery Cardoso <ZCardoso@cityofsalem.net> 
Cc: Olivia Dias <ODias@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02MOD1 for 575 Salem Heights Ave S 
 

Hello, 
 
The Notice of Filing / Request for Comments for Modification of Subdivision Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02MOD1 for 575 Salem 
Heights Ave S is attached for your information. Comments are due November 17, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. Hard copies go out 
in the mail today for those of you who are to receive one. 
 
Application Summary: A modification to the Wren Heights subdivision, resulting in a change of access for Lot 1, in order 
to preserve trees along Salem Heights Road. 
 
Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER: 
Olivia Dias 
oDias@cityofsalem.net 
503-540-2343 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the information you 
share if you respond.  
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Zachery Cardoso 
Admin Analyst I 
City of Salem | Community Development Department 
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 
zcardoso@cityofsalem.net |503-540-2304 
Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 
 


